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MAMMOGRAPHY SERVICES TO MOVE AT HALIFAX REGIONAL
New Location Opens November 2

 ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 30, 2009)—Halifax Regional moves 
its mammography service to a new location Monday to increase convenience 
for patients and physicians.
 The Mammography Center will be located in Suite E, Halifax Medical 
Plaza, formerly called the Annex, at 210 Smith Church Road. 
 The mammography service adjoins the MRI Center, which is in Suite D of 
the Plaza.  The two imaging services will share a reception area. 
 Any woman with an appointment for a mammogram beginning Monday, 
November 2, should report to the new location.  Signage directs patients to the new 
location.  For more information, visit www.halifaxregional.us.
 Halifax Regional’s mammography service is approved by both the Federal 
and State governments, demonstrating that patient care is excellent.  Inspectors 
have evaluated the entire mammogram service, including radiation protection, 
qualifications of the staff, equipment, and patient reports.
 The American College of Radiology has accredited Halifax Regional’s 
mammography service.
 Halifax Regional follows the guidelines of the American Cancer Society, 
which recommends women have annual mammograms beginning at age 40.  To 
schedule a mammogram, call 535-8888.
 
 

###

About Halifax Regional  
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 206-beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A 
non-profit organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more 
information, visit www.halifaxregional.us.
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